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Weekly newsletter 21 W/E 21th May 2021 
PLEASE NOTE: Car park gates are closed between 8.25am - 9.00am & 2.55pm - 3.30pm for safety 

Happy Birthday to the children 
who have had birthdays this 

week:  
  

FROM ALL OF THE STAFF AND PUPILS AT HYLTON CASTLE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Attendance Awards 
 

Congratulations to the following 
classes for the best attendance 

for week ending 14th May:  
 

KS1:Y1  99.67%  
KS2:Y4   98.67%  

Like us on Facebook: Hylton Castle Primary School Authorised Page   Teachers2Parents (App) 
 

Follow us on Twitter: @HCP_School WEBSITE: www.hyltoncastleprimary.org.uk Email: info@hyltoncastleprimary.org.uk 

Dates to Remember 
 

Friday 28th May 2021 
Break up - half term  
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Monday 7th June 2021 

 Children return to school 

 Class photos 

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Friday 11th June 2021 
Y6 swimming starts 
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Friday 16th July 2021 
Break up - Summer Holiday  
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Monday 6th Sept 2021 
INSET—NO CHILDREN 
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Tuesday 7th Sept 2021 
CHILDREN RETURN TO SCHOOL  
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Friday 1st Oct 2021 
INSET—NO CHILDREN 
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 
 
 

Heroes of the Week 
 
 
 
 
 

Well done to the children who 
won this the last week: 
 

 Heidi Whittle 

 Harper Burnicle 

 Oliver Hockridge 

 Eviee Hope 

 Jacob Skelton 

 Amelia Corner 

 Chelsea Austin 

 Lydia Duggan 
 

Every week, a ‘Hero of the Week’ 
is chosen from each class and 
they get to add 10 tokens to 
their house collection!  

Good Morning/Goodbye 
 

I just wanted to let you 
know how happy it 
makes me feel standing 
out on the yard morning 
and night to greet and 
say goodbye to you and 
your children.  It makes 
me feel so privileged to 
be part of Hylton Castle 
Primary School and be 
able to work with all of you.  
Thank you!   
Mrs Wood 

Names in Clothes 
 

Please check to make sure your child’s name is 
inside all of their clothing, particularly things they 
remove such as coats, jackets, 
hoodies, jumpers, sun hats 
etc.  This makes it much easier 
for us to return lost items 
quickly. 

Uniform 
 

We continue to have a large number of children 
wearing incorrect uniform.  We will be buying 
some items to keep in school and should your 
child wear the incorrect uniform, they will be  
given something from school to change into.  
 

Hoodies, tracksuit bottoms should be PLAIN  
navy/black and not have logos.  

Nursery 
 

In Nursery Last week we looked at planting and 
growing vegetables. We made our own vegetable 
and halloumi kebabs and cooked them on the 
firepit. We used courgette, red onion, peppers, 
mushrooms and tomatoes. Our favourite part was 
definitely the halloumi though!  

Jack Gill 

Franklin Morse 

Kaycie Shipley 

Gracie Lawson 

Stephanie Pallas 

Community Gardens 
 

We are in the process of clearing the weeds in the 
Community Garden area ready for use by the  
community after a recent enquiry about the use of 
them.  We have 9 raised beds and will have 3 left 
for hire at a cost of £1.00 per week.  Key deposit is 
£5.00.  We would love to see this area thriving with 
growing plants or vegetables and also to see  
Community Users have a social area where they 
can meet.  If you have any ideas how we can use 
the area and invite other community users to bring 
the community together as we are now stepping 
out from Covid, please get in touch. 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiW7uLUmfbQAhXEzRQKHTXfAEkQjRwIBw&url=https%3A%2F%2Ffacebook-pro-app.en.softonic.com%2F&psig=AFQjCNGe5loF62Oz0riL_LUWVzyLeKZHng&ust=1481891356092929


 

Year 6 
 

Year 6 are currently completing a unit all about bread as part of their DT lessons and it is fantastic to see that someone has taken their 
learning home to try out before they make it in school. Miss Abernethy was delighted to receive these amazing photographs this week 
showing the delicious bread Alexander and his mum have been baking at home. Well done, Alexander! It is brilliant to see someone taking 

such an interest in their learning and being so prepared. Your bread would easily sell in any supermarket!    

Year 3 
 

Year 3 have really enjoyed learning about lights and shadows in Science this half term. In each lesson, 
we have used a range of scientific skills. We carried out a lot of practical enquiries that helped us to 
learn that darkness is the absence of light, how shadows are formed, which materials make shadows 
last and how our shadows change. As a class we set up an enquiry to pattern spot how our shadows 
change in size when we move the light source further away.  

Year 5  
 

This week in History, Year 5 have been learning about crime and punishment in  
Tudor times. We learned that a bridle would be a punishment for gossip and that 
treason was punishable by stretching on a rack! We compared this to what we had 
learned in the Spring about crime and punishment in Anglo Saxon times and then 

discussed how the justice system works 
today.  
 

Year 1  
 

Year 1  have been learning how to programme 
Beebots as part of their computing lessons.  We have 
learnt how to send the Beebot to different people and 
pictures using different directions. We have also been 
practising giving instructions and using our right and 
left directions.  


